
Open  Day  at  the  City  of
Edinburgh Music School

If you have a gifted musician in
your house then you might like to
take them to the City of Edinburgh
Music School Open Day on 2 November
2019.
The school has its home at Broughton High School on East
Fettes Avenue and is a non fee paying specialist school.

Director Tudor Morris explains the ethos of the school : “The
intensive  training  –  involving  regular  practice,  various
ensembles and individual expert tuition from the most talented
and dedicated teachers in the land, paves the way for our
students to secure positions in some of the most prestigious
colleges,  universities,  ensembles,  orchestras  and  media
organisations in the world.”
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